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Your Austria Club of WA Committee  
 
President:  Wendy Gaugg   Acting Minute Keeper: Geraldine Grove -Price  
Vice President:  Steve Cawkwell  Cellar Master:  Bill Gaugg  
Acting Secretary : Stua rt Drake   Catering Officer:  Lesley Herbert  
Acting Treasurer: Ian Lea    Acting Editor:Rob Owen  
Entertainment Officer:  Gudrun Rosche  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice  
During Winter  2019, Austria Club of WA  is open every Friday 

evening from 6pm to 11pm  and Sunday  afternoon from  
2pm to 7:30pm . 

 

Austria Club of WA  will also be open for Saturday Dance Events  
and Thursday Senior s Day. Please check advertising for these 

events in this newsletter for further details.  
 

Austria Club of WA  is a great place to relax and spend time with family or 
simply catching up with friends.  

We look forward to seeing you at Austria Club during Winter , 2019. 

 

 

Sponsoring  
We aim to increase advertis ing 
through internet, newspaper , 
radio and poster promotions, to 
advise members, guests and 
the public about Austria Club of 
WA and its activities.  
We intend to approach local 
business organisations for 
advertising in this newsletter. If 
you wish to advertise through 
Austria Club of WA, our fees are 
as follows:  

Full page - $100 / Year  
Half page - $50 / Year  
Quarter page - $25 / Year  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Reports  
President  
 

Hello Members,  
I hope everyone had a wonderful Easter and that the spirit  of Easter brought you 
and your families’ festivities joy and happiness.  
 
We have had two children's events at The Austria Club so far this year. The 
Fasching Carnival was held in February and the children came along in fancy 
dress and had a fantastic afte rnoon being entertained by two special fairies 
who kept them all busy playing games. A huge thankyou to Heinz for his 
generous donation towards this event.  
 
Also we had an Easter Egg Hunt for the children on Easter Sunday and would like 
to thank all the fa milies that attended for coming along and supporting these 
events.  
 
In March we had our Winefest Dance and Edna was crowned The 2019 Wine 
Queen. Edna is a fantastic lady who loves coming to the dances and it is always 
a pleasure to see her at the club.  
 
On Seniors Day 4th April we had another visit from The Bethany Retirement 
Village who always enjoy their visits to our club. For this day we had Potato Salad 
Competition which was enjoyed by everyone. A huge thankyou goes to Gudrun, 
Margita and Bill for pa rticipating by making a Potato Salad for us all to sample.  
 
Due to some committee vacancies the committee appointed Stuart Drake as 
Acting Secretary, Rob Owen as Acting Editor and Geraldine Grove -Price as 
Acting Minute Keeper. I would like to thank these t hree for taking on these roles 
until the AGM in October.  
 
We have many events during the year but I would like to highlight two very 
special events coming up.  On the 31st August we will be celebrating The Austria 
Club's 49th Birthday. This will be a Speci al Dance night so everyone come along 
and let's celebrate together this special day.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 President’s Report Continued…  
 
THE AUSTRIA NATIONAL DAY is on the 26th October and we are planning another 
special Dance night to celebrate and honour this very important day. As this is a 
very traditional day of celebrations I hope to see all our members at The Austria 
Club joining in on this special occasion celebrating everything Austrian with great 
music, dance and food. So get o ut your Dirndls and Lederhosen and come along.  
 
As the weather is starting to cool down as we head towards winter Gluhwein will 
soon be available at the bar to warm you up.  
 
Hope you all have read your draft copy of the constitution and will look forward t o 
seeing you at our Half Yearly Meeting on the 26th May.  
 
From 
Wendy Gaugg  

Vice President  
 

In order to give a more diverse entertainment programme to the members and 
their guests   two years ago we introduced   a Sunday fun quiz and Thursday  night 
dance classes   I am pleased to say that both these are doing very well, the 
dance classes are extremely well attended with    many new members joining 
the club , also a great deal of money raised for the club ,,and thanks must go to 
the people runnin g this event for all their hard work... the quiz also does very well 
raising a great deal of money for the club and also nominated charities (you 
can nominate a charity you wish to receive a donation,) Many Thanks must also 
go to the entertainment staff fo r all their hard work,, with many great events in 
the past and also planned for the future,but without your support this hard work 
by all the committee is to no avail,   As all the committee are volunteers   you 
help and support is always appreciated .As you  will all have received a copy of 
the constitution please take time to read it as this constitution will guide your 
club into the future.   
Steve Cawkwell  

Treasurer 
 

Dear Members  
The March quarter saw a small profit giving the Club a year to date profit of 
$3898. There were no large expenditure except for carpet cleaning and so 
electrical repairs and lighting upgrade.  
The quarter has seen the cash funds increase with good returns from the Bar and 
the Social functions held.  
 
Ian Lea  (Acting Treasurer) 
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Secretary  
 
Dear Members,  
 
As you may have noted, I am writing the Secretary's report this month. I will act in 
this position until the Annual General Meeting when we can have a formal 
election for the position. Fortunately, Ian has stepped into the role of Acting 
Treasurer. 
 
The past couple of months have largely been focused on getting the draft of the 
new constitution completed and out to members. Hopefully by the time you read 
this, it has been approved by at the half yearly meeting and we can go back to 
business as usual. And, if it hasn't been, well, who knows?!   
 
I know Steve has previously commented on getting to this point with the draft 
constitution but I would like to say a thank you to everyone who has been 
involved wi th the drafting of the document. And also, thanks to all the members 
who have commented on it. Quite a few comments have been received and it is 
great to see the genuine interest in, and care for the Club, evident in these 
comments.  
 
For all new members, w elcome to the Club. My apologies if you are still to receive 
a membership card. we have been working through the outstanding cards but 
have hit a technology issue following the installation of the NBN cabling / 
infrastructure on Staniland Street. Once agai n, hopefully by the time you read 
this, the issue will have been resolved and all cards will be ready for collection 
from the bar.  
 
I'll leave it at that. Thanks for reading and if you have any questions/comments 
please let me know.  
 
Regards,  
Stuart  
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Entertainment & Booking Officer Report  
 
Just a quick report.  
 
We had a great turnout for the Maifest Function w ith Bill doing a great job yet 
again ; Thank you Bill.  Gerhardt also did a great job with his regular  brand of 
music to suit the occasion , and t he kitchen was open , selling its usual fine fare in 
support of those in attendance. Thank you Lisa.  
 
The Edelveiss  Dancers came to perform for us in there beautiful National type 
costumes.   We had the Junior Group  dancing first followed by the seniors.   The 
Juniors were an absolute delight to watch as were the Seniors with their different 
type dances including dancing the Maypole and also the Bells.   The applause 
was deafening, but very well deserved.   Thanks to al l of them.  
 
June we will have Heart and Soul for the Sundowner on the 2nd. Inside Cover 
will be playing for the Black & White Formal Ball on the 15th.   We will be trying a 
One Man Band namely STUEY on the 7th July, also don’ forget the SAU dance 
on the 20t h July. 
 
Put this date in your Diary - - - - 31st. August  Club ’s Birthday Dance. We will be 
having a Brass cabaret band who will be playing 50/60 and 70 s music, so get 
your glad rags on and waltz, cha cha or rock and roll down to the Austrian Club 
for a g reat night of Dance Music.  
 
We have a Sundowner on the 8th. Sept with the band BLING , also on the 21st. 
Fancy Dress Night with FRISCO.   OCTOBER is a very busy month so make sure 
you read your programmes for the latest events.  
 
Thank all the persons involve d with setting up the gazebos, organising the 
Maypole, carrying all the chairs in and out and all the Ladies for all their hard 
work over the previous 2 days .  Well done everyone.  
 
Thank you all for your support and hope to see you at one of our functions soon.  
 
Entertainment Team  
 
Betty , Gudrun, Christa and Ursula.  

7 



 

 

  
 

 

 

 Austria Club of WA  
   - Winter  Event Calendar - 

Club Opening Hours:  
 

Thursdays: 
 Senior’s Day - 10am  to 2pm (Ist Thursday of the month)  

Ballroom Dance Class – Beginners – 6pm  to 7pm  
 Ballroom Dance Class – Regulars – 6pm  to 7pm  
 
Fridays: 
 Club Doors Open from 6pm to 11pm  
 Club Bar Open from 6pm to 11pm  
 Happy Hour from 7pm – 8pm  
 Club kitchen/bistro open from 6pm  
 
Saturdays : 
 Club Doors Open from 6pm to 11 .30pm  
 Club Bar Open from 6pm to 11 .30pm  
 Club kitchen/bistro open from 6pm  
 Dance event – from 7.30pm  to 11.30pm (if scheduled ) 
 Dance Event Entry – Members $10 & non -members $14  
 
Sundays : 
 Club Doors Open from 2pm to 7.30pm  
 Club Bar Open from 2pm to 7.30pm  
 Happy Hour from 4pm to 5pm  
 Club kitchen/bistro open from 3pm to 6.30pm  

Sunday Sundowner 4pm to 7pm (if scheduled)  
Dance Event Entry – Members $8 & non -members $12  

 
For ALLevents please check the events calendar  

 
NOTE 

1. Events are always subject to last minute changes  
2. Event entry fee may change depending on the artist attending  
3. For Confirmation – call Betty 0455 055 299  
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